BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 3rd of December 2023   
Fr. Sean Hanafin   Tel: (068) 47103 

SUNDAY, December 3rd 2023 Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Tommy Madden, Lower Kilgarvan, Ballylongford 
FRIDAY, December 8th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Noel Keane, Dromerin and deceased members of the Keane family

SUNDAY, December 10th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· The McNamara family, Asdee East

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €775.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

The Parish Clerk collection amounted to €264.50.  Willie & Mona have kindly gifted this to the Parish.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  

Today’s Diocesan Collection is for Diocesan Youth Service.

CHURCH GATE COLLECTION:  

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul will hold a church gate collection next Sunday December 10th.  Please give what you can.

CHOIR PRACTICE:  

Choir practice for Christmas Mass will be held next Monday night @ 8.30 p.m.  All welcome.

COP28 – AN URGENT CALL TO ACTION FROM POPE FRANCIS:  

The United Nations Climate Change Conference, COP28 will take place from 30 November to 12 December 2023 in Dubai (UAE).  It is a formal meeting to negotiate and agree action on how to tackle climate change, limit emissions and halt global warming.
COP28 Conference is the world's highest decision-making body on climate issues and one of the largest international meetings in the world.
 
PRAYER FOR THE SUCCESS OF COP28:

We ask you, Heavenly Father, to guide the political leaders gathered for this occasion so that they may be moved by the suffering of the poor as well as today's and tomorrow's victims of climate injustice. 
Inspire them to take effective action for the poor and suffering of our world.
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PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15. Phone (068) 47103 

